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16 September 2021 
 
 

Location of Reconvened Congregation Chapter in January 2022 
 
 

Dear Brothers 
 

In the latest CLT Newsletter published just last week, information was provided 
that the Congregation Chapter, suspended in Lima in March 2020, would 
reconvene in January 2022. The specific dates mentioned were January 23 to 
February 5. 
 

Today, the CLT is able to announce that the venue for the Chapter will be the 
Emmaus Centre in Dublin, Ireland. We are very grateful to the European Province 
for enabling the possibility of using the Emmaus Centre for the Chapter, and 
believe that the infrastructure provided in Ireland will help us to deal with the 
challenges of our present global situation re health and travel and visas of those 
attending. 
 

We ask that you keep the work of the Chapter in your prayer, and encourage you 
to be part of the Scenario-Building process, beginning with the online Zoom 
meetings this coming weekend. 
 

With our best wishes in brotherhood 
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